
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A.C.N. 000 712 658 

Australian Acoustical Society 

VICTORIA DIVISION 

 

The Victoria Division of the AAS 

End of Year Christmas Function 
 

The Victorian division of the Australian Acoustical Society invites you and your partner to our 
end of year Christmas function at Park Street Dining. 

 

Park Street Dining 

Located in the heart of Melbourne’s inner-north, Park Street is a warm and welcoming venue 
with a bright and cheerful vibe. 

 
Date: Tuesday 10th December 2019 

Time: 6.30pm 

Venue: 815 Nicholson Street, Carlton North, VIC 3054 

What: Four course meal, wine, beer, and soft drinks. 

Cost: Members and their partners $50 per person (AAS subsidy $50 per person)
 Non-members $100 per person (See overleaf for payment details). 

RSVP: To vic-secretary@acoustics.asn.au by midday Friday 29 November 2019.  Please 
advise any special dietary requirements when responding. 

Please note - we will not be able to accept late RSVPs for this event.  
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Payment Details: 

Payment via EFT prior to the event is preferred.  Alternatively, payment can be made to 
Laura Lapena in cash on the night. 

 

 Account Name: Victoria Division of the AAS 

BSB:   033-365 

Account No:   23-2358  

 

Please ensure that you include your name in the transfer description and send remittance 
advice to vic-secretary@acoustics.asn.au.  Invoices / receipts will be provided on request. 

 

Getting There: 

Entry is from Park Street. 

By Tram: 

Tram Route 96 from CBD to Stop 22 Brunswick Road / Nicholson Street. 

Nearest train station: 

Rushall Station (approx. 1.4km away – 18 min walk) 

By Bike: 

Inner Circle Rail Trail 

Driving: 

On-street parking is available on Park Street (1hr parking until 7pm, unrestricted after 7pm). 
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